
American Bar Association Young Lawyers Division 
The Affiliate 

 
 
 

Published in The Affiliate, Volume 35, Number 2, November/December 2009.      © 2009 by the American Bar Association. 
Reproduced with permission. All rights reserved. This information or any portion thereof may not be copied or disseminated in any form or by any means or stored in an electronic database or retrieval 
system without the express written consent of the American Bar Association. 
 
 

 
 
 

1

Don’t Forget 
 
By December 1, 2009 
Local young lawyer affiliates submit names of potential YLD Assembly delegates for 2010 ABA Midyear Meeting to your 
state young lawyer organization. 
 
December 1, 2009 
2010–2011 Leadership Appointment process opens. 
 
By December 7, 2009 
State and specialty young lawyer affiliates and military branches submit Resolution proposals for the 2010 Midyear Meet-
ing Assembly to Ethan Tidmore (etidmore@babc.com) and Jill Eckert McCall (mccallj@staff.abanet.org). 
 
By December 15, 2009 

Submit YLD Assembly delegates for the 2010 Midyear Meeting to ABA YLD. 
 
January 26, 2010 @ 1 p.m. 
Attend the 2010 Midyear Meeting Assembly Preview Call. The dial-in number is 1-800/954-0650. 
 
February 1, 2010 
50th Anniversary of the Greensboro Four Sit-ins. 
 
February 1, 2010 
2010–2011 YLD Scholarship application process opens. 
 
February 4–6, 2010 
Attend the 2010 ABA Midyear Meeting in Orlando, FL. Events include the YLD Assembly on February 6. 
 
By February 15, 2010 
Apply for a 2010–2011 Leadership Appointment. 
 
February 15, 2010 
YLD Child Advocacy Award nomination process opens. 

 
For more information visit www.abanet.org/yld/affiliate.shtml. 

 
 


